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Savoie and Greenwood-Field to 
Present at the 2024 NMLS 
Conference
January 31, 2024

Members of the Financial Institutions Compliance team will participate in multiple sessions during 
the Nationwide Mortgage Licensing System (NMLS) Conference in San Antonio, Texas. 

Member Amy Greenwood-Field will join the February 15th panel, “How to Reach a Win-Win: NMLS Best 
Practices.” Learn what it takes to keep agency licensing staff and the company users they license happy! Guest 
speakers from all sides of the licensing process will share their perspectives and recommendations for creating a 
strong agency and company relationship. Amy will also present at the NMLS Ombudsman Meeting on February 
15, which is an opportunity for industry users to raise issues concerning the use and policies of NMLS and 
collaboratively discuss these issues in person with state regulators in an open environment.

Member Robert Savoie (Cleveland) will join the panel “You’ve Asked, We’ve Listened, and Our Doors are Still 
Open with Industry Development Working Group (IDWG)” on February 15, 2024. Join IDWG members and learn 
about the work they do for you. Come hear about their successes and take this opportunity to provide feedback, 
and let them ask you, “What’s next?”

Learn more.
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